
 

5 April 2018 
 
Via Email 
 
Mr. Brian J. Winterfeldt 
Winterfeldt IP Group, PLLC 
 
RE: Critical RAA Violation; GoDaddy Port 43 Whois Masking & Throttling Programs 
 
Dear Mr. Brian Winterfeldt, 
 
Thank you for your communication of 10 March 2018. This response serves as confirmation of 
receipt of your letter. Your letter has been published on the ICANN Correspondence page here: 
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/winterfeldt-to-chalaby-et-al-10mar18-
en.pdf.     
 
ICANN Contractual Compliance is also in receipt of the correspondence and will address it 
under its process. For more information on the ICANN Contractual Compliance process, please 
see: https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/compliance-2012-02-25-en.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
ICANN Correspondence Team 
correspondence@icann.org 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/winterfeldt-to-chalaby-et-al-10mar18-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/winterfeldt-to-chalaby-et-al-10mar18-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/compliance-2012-02-25-en
mailto:correspondence@icann.org

